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ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Dave.Brimblecombe@ringpower.com 

 
 
Dave Brimblecombe, Environmental Manager   OCD-HW-E-08-366 
Ring Power Corporation 
6200 N. US Highway 441 
Ocala, Florida 34475 
 
 
   Marion County – HW    
   Ring Power Corporation- FLD093856318 
   Project Close Letter 
 
 
Dear Mr. Brimblecombe: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the executed Consent Order 08-2344.  As of this date November 4, 2008, 
all corrective actions required to bring Ring Power Corporation, Ocala into compliance have 
been met.  Please be aware, Ring Power Corporation, Ocala, must continue to comply with all 
applicable hazardous waste rules and regulations.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (407) 893-3329 or by e-mail at 
Janine.Kraemer@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
   
        Sincerely, 
        
         
            
        Janine Kraemer, CHMM  
        Environmental Specialist 
        Hazardous Waste Program 
 
 
 
Enclosures:  Short Form Consent Order 
 


